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                                                       GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL 
             FOOD & SUPPLIES DEPARTMENT 

11-A, Mirza Ghalib Street, Kolkata- 7000 87 
 
No. 25–FS/O/Sectt/DP/9A-03/2020             Dated: 30.01.2021 
 

 NOTICE 

 
I am directed to inform all concerned that all the candidates, recommended by the 

West Bengal Public Service Commission to the post of Sub-Inspector (Food) under the 

Food & Supplies Department through the examination Sub-Inspector (Food), 2018, who 

have already been intimated to attend the office of the Khadya Bhavan on 01.02.2021 

for verification of testimonials and furnishing PVR, are hereby directed not to attend 

this office until further orders from this end.   

 

                 By order,  

Sd/- A. Dutta 

                   Joint Secretary to the  
       Government of West Bengal 

 

No.25 –FS/O/Sectt/DP/9A-03/2020              Dated: 30.01.2021 

Copy forwarded for information and taking necessary action to: 
 The Deputy Secretary, Reforms Cell of this Department – with the request to 
upload the same in this Department’s Dash Board immediately.  
 
 

Sd/- A. Dutta 
            Joint Secretary to the  

Government of West Bengal 


